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City of Seattle 
Public Utilities 

Notice of Rule Revision 
 

Under the authority of the Seattle Municipal Code SMC 3.02, 3.32.020, 21.04.465 and 
21.28.230, Seattle Public Utilities proposes to revise Director’s Rule FIN-220.4, Real Property 
Charges. We request the public’s review and comments.  
 
Last revised in January 2019, FIN-220.4 sets the rates for real property services provided by 
Seattle Public Utilities. 
 
We are proposing the following revisions to the rule: 
 
- Updates to the Annual Linear Land Use Rates per linear foot 
- Clarification to fee adjustment protocols  
 
The proposed draft is available online at: 
 
http://www.seattle.gov/util/Documents/RulesandPolicies/index.htm  
 
Print copies available on request. 
 
Send written comments to:  
 
Kelsey Quinn 
Finance Division 
Seattle Public Utilities 
P.O. Box 34018 
Seattle, WA 98124-4018 
Email: Kelsey.Quinn@seattle.gov (preferred) 
Phone: 206-684-3890 
  
Deadline for comments: January 27, 2022 
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